
    

12 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a week it has been. It has been lovely to have the children back to school with us. 

There has been a really great buzz all around school and we cannot wait till next week.  

 

During the week we have discussed self-belief in assemblies and classes and today we 

started thinking about hope – with the story of Noah’s ark.  

 

Next Friday is Comic Relief and we are going to celebrate this with a non-uniform 

donation day.   

 

I appreciate this week has been quite hectic with lorries on the school drop off. We 

are working with the Parish council on this and as you can see the new car park is well 

underway. A reminder to not drive down the lane at the back of school please and also 

to not park on the zig zag lines.  

 

As we step back into routines, a reminder that children should be reading still and this 

being put in their reading records. Homework will be in place for KS 2 from next week 

(Year 4 started this week). We want to maintain the great momentum we had during 

the lockdown.  

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mr Gould  

 

World Book Day – as you know was during the lockdown. We are sending home the 

vouchers with your children tonight. Please check bags. 

 

Dates – A reminder we break up for Easter on Thursday 1st April at the normal time. 

Summer term starts on the 19th April and we break up for Summer on Wednesday 21st 

July.  

 

Year 6 camp – we have made a provisional booking to Porthpean as parents know. It 

looks like this may still go ahead. We should have confirmation next week and I will 

write to Year 6 parents as soon as I know.  

 

COVID 19 – A reminder if your child has any symptoms please contact school as soon 

as possible and self-isolate whilst you await the results of a test.  



Sports Day, Shows and leavers assembly – I am really hopeful that these may go 

ahead. I have put Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th July as provisional dates for Sports 

Day (leaving it as late as possible). Leavers Assembly will be the morning of the 21st 

July. 

 

Pupil Premium/Free School meals – if your child is in receipt of these benefits we can 

confirm that you will receive £30 of vouchers over the Easter period. There will also 

be access to activity clubs for free. As soon as we have further details we will share 

these with you. 

 

Parenting Courses -Please visit this website for some information about parenting 

courses:  https://www.caph.org.uk/web/parenting_courses/548127 
 
 

Golden Award Winners for this week 

 
Ella-Grace,Jake,Alfie,Esme,Lorna,Alfie,Bailey,Mariah,Leah,Rory,Freya,Noah, 

William & Bailey. 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – SEEDLINGS   

 
 
Study looking for parents and carers in Cornwall who may have been exposed 
to COVID-19 
A COVID-19 antibody study for people who may have been exposed to the new 
coronavirus (SARS-CoV-2) is now recruiting in the local area.  
Mounts Bay Medical is taking part in a clinical research study called the STORM 
CHASER Study. This study is looking at how safe a combination of two 
investigational monoclonal antibodies is and if it works for the prevention of COVID-
19 in adults. 
We are looking for volunteers who are 18 years of age or older, who have been in 
contact with, or living in the same residence as, someone who is confirmed to be 
infected with SARS-CoV-2 . 
  
You may be able to take part if you: 
•             are 18 years of age or older 
•             do not have a previously confirmed diagnosis of COVID-19 
•             have, in the past 8 days, been in contact with, or living in the same 
residence as, someone who is confirmed to be infected with SARS-CoV-2 (the virus 
that causes COVID-19) 
  
To find out more please go to https://gb.c19stormchaserstudy.com or 
email research@mountsbaymedical.co.uk 
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